

10. As soon as I finish my report, I will call you and we _____ out for dinner.
A. went B. will go C. will have gone D. go
11. By the time I return to my country, I _____ away from home for more than three years.
A. would be B. will have been C. will be D. am
12. After he _____ breakfast tomorrow, he will get ready to go to work.
A. will have had B. has C. will be having D. have
13. As soon as he finishes dinner, he _____ the children for a walk to a nearby playground.
A. will take B. takes C. will be taking D. took
14. When Bill gets home, his children _____ in the yard.
A. played B. will play C. will be playing D. play
15. He will work at his desk until he _____ to another meeting in the middle of the afternoon.
A. went B. go C. will go D. goes

Exercise 11. Choose the correct word A, B, C or D for each gap to complete the following passage.

Rivers are (1) _____ of the world's most important natural resources. Many cities are on large rivers, and (2) _____ every country has at least one river that (3) _____ an important part in the lives of its people.

Besides transportation, rivers (4) _____ food, water for crops, water to drink, and opportunities for recreation for people who live along their (5) _____. And in order to get water for crops, engineers sometimes build a dam across a river and let the water become a lake (6) _____ the dam. Then people can use their water not only to (7) _____ fields but also to make electricity for homes and industries.

(8) _____, the water often becomes polluted when cities on river banks grow (9) _____ size and the number of industries increases. We are learning that it is necessary to (10) _____ rivers clean if we want to enjoy the benefits of natural resources.

1. A. one B. ones C. among D. those



- | | | | |
|----------------|--------------|---------------|-------------|
| 2. A. most | B. mostly | C. almost | D. about |
| 3. A. takes | B. makes | C. occupies | D. plays |
| 4. A. supply | B. provide | C. distribute | D. bring |
| 5. A. banks | B. shores | C. sides | D. beaches |
| 6. A. behind | B. on | C. below | D. under |
| 7. A. take | B. irrigate | C. drain | D. give |
| 8. A. Moreover | B. Therefore | C. Thus | D. However |
| 9. A. of | B. about | C. in | D. for |
| 10. A. keep | B. get | C. hold | D. maintain |

Exercise 12. Read the passage about *Air Pollution* and find the answers to the questions below.

AIR POLLUTION

We are nowadays becoming more aware of pollution matters that affect dramatically our lives, especially there is growing concern about air pollution. There are some reasons that lead to this kind of pollution. Firstly, the development of industrial zones, factories and building construction areas is producing a large amount of dust and poisonous air. Especially in developing countries, people don't pay much attention to the air treatment process which makes the air pollution even worse. Secondly, because of the increasing urbanization, it can be easily seen that there is always a lot of traffic in rush hour and dust on the road these days. The smoke from vehicles and manufacturing exhaust increases the amount of carbon dioxide in the air which makes us feel really hard to breathe. The consequences are very bad. Smog and dust can do serious harm to our health, especially our lungs. We have thousands of asthma and adult respiratory distress cases each year which raise concern about the air quality. Moreover, acid rain is becoming more and more popular which damages crops and fields. Many people believe that air pollution is also causing global warming and it is difficult to improve the air without the efforts of all countries around the world.

1. According to the passage, where do a large amount of dust and poisonous air come from?

2. Do developing countries take the air treatment process into careful consideration?

3. Why is it difficult for us to breathe when travelling on the roads or streets?

4. Which particular part of our body is seriously affected by smog and dust?

5. What is the harmful effect of acid rain?

6. According to the passage, if all countries in the world ignore the air pollution condition, will it be easy to make the air fresher?

Exercise 13. Read the passage, and choose the correct answer A, B, C or D for each question.

Saving the Environment: One Home at a Time

Pollution can be seen not only throughout the world, but also in our own homes. It comes from household chemicals, the amount of water people use and the waste people produce and throw away. What can be done to stop this pollution? Surprisingly, a person can help save the environment by doing simple things.

First, we need to recycle, which allows products to be used over and over again. Recycling can also reduce the number of trees cut down to produce paper products. **It** takes very little effort. It is not hard to place plastic and glass bottles, aluminum cans and paper in a bin. Anyone can do it.

Second, we need to watch the amount of water used in the home. It can be conserved by taking short shower instead of baths, repairing leaky faucets, using the dishwasher or washing machine only when fully loaded, or simply turning the faucet off while brushing your teeth.

Third, we need to reduce waste. We need to recycle whenever possible, but should also try to use this waste effectively. For example, grass clippings and food scraps can be made into compost for plants. The average person produces 4.3 pounds of waste every day, but we can reduce that amount by recycling and reusing.

If we do our part in our own homes, we can help keep the planet from becoming more polluted.



- 
1. Pollution can be caused from the following sources except _____.
A. house chemicals
B. water from household
C. wastes
D. water in rivers
 2. Recycling can help us _____.
A. never cut down trees
B. use products again and again
C. place garbage bins easily
D. produce more paper products
 3. In order to save water, we can do all of the following things except _____.
A. take short showers instead of baths
B. repair leaky faucets
C. fully use the washing machine
D. turn the faucet off while brushing your teeth
 4. Recycling helps to reduce waste because _____.
A. plants need to develop
B. a person can do it in his home
C. waste can be recycled and reused
D. an average man produces compost for plants
 5. The word "It" in paragraph 2 refers to _____.
A. recycling B. the number C. cutting down D. effort

Exercise 14. Choose the correct option to complete each sentence.

1. While _____ work, I saw an old friend of mine.
A. I walking home from
B. walking home from
C. walked home from
D. walking homework
2. Before _____, I brushed my teeth.
A. left my house
B. I leaving my house
C. leaving my house
D. my house leaving
3. I feel asleep _____ TV.
A. while I watch
B. while watching
C. while watched
D. during I was watching

12. _____, Martha was watching her favorite TV program.
- A. While Penchant talking to his friend
 - B. While Penchant was talked to his friend
 - C. While Penchant was talking to his friend
 - D. Penchant was talking to his friend while
13. Before _____ visit my brother and his family, I will need to finish all of my business dealings with my clients.
- A. leaving for North Dakota
 - B. leaving for North Dakota to
 - C. left for North Dakota to
 - D. I leaving for North Dakota to
14. _____, the student won a \$10 million lottery.
- A. While worked on the computer
 - B. While working on the computer
 - C. While she working on the computer
 - D. Working on the computer while she
15. _____ Asian economic crisis, it has been very hard for Mai and her family to pay their bills.
- A. The B. Because the C. Since the D. Since

Exercise 15. Reorder the words to have correct sentences.

1. since/ years old. / she/ was/ She/ has learned/ English/ 12/

2. I/ working, / will/ When/ I/ finish/ have dinner./

3. she/ the housework, / school/ will/ go/ to/ As soon as/ she/ finishes/

4. he/ Someone / a shower. / rang/ him/ when/ was taking/

5. she/ got/ pregnant, / working/ stopped/ After/ Mary/ hard. /

6. the beach/ will/ go/ to/ finish/ when/ their children/ The Browns/ studying. /

7. Just/ she/ came/ she/ went/ to/ the/ hospital. / as/ back/ to/ Australia, /

8. I / since/ have played/ old. / football/ I/ was/ 7/ years/

9. when/ dinner/ she/ came. / We/ were having/

10. she/ as soon as/ the/ heard/ She/ cried/ news. /

11. clearly/ everything/ started/ before/ we/ She/ had explained/ our/ work. /

12. airport/ at/ the/ she/ by/ the/ time/ I/ will/ have waited/ arrives. /

Exercise 16a. Read the situation, consequence and give solutions to each situation in our country.

No.	Situation	Consequence	Solution
1.	Vietnamese people tend to use private transportation.	Harmful gases released into the environment.	_____ _____ _____ _____
2.	In the summer, the demand for air conditioners increases sharply.	When used, air conditioners will radiate hot heat into the environment and warm the Earth, destroying the ozone layer	_____ _____ _____ _____ _____

